CITY OF SALEM
CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC HEARING
FOR STORAGE OF INFLAMMABLES

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing in the City
Council Chambers, located at City Hall, 93 Washington
Street, 2™ floor, on Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 7:00
P.M. on the petition from Footprint Power Salem Harbor
Development LP for an inflammable license to keep/store
combustible liquids and flammable gases for the property
located at 24 Fort Avenue.,

ALL RESIDENTS INVITED

ATTEST: CHERYL A. LAPOINTE
CITY CLERK
Adv: 01/03/2017



